
GfG Board of Directors meeting was called to order by President Ernie Kercmar at 5:02 pm Jan. 26, 
2016, at Golden Era Golf Club. 
 
#1  Roll call 
All members were present with the exception of: Jim Crandall, Linda G. and Brendan S. 
 
Old Business 
 
#2   The reading of the minutes of last meeting was waived. 
 
#3  Treasurers Report 
 
Donations carry over from 2014      $1,229.64 
 
Donations  2015                              $44,581,00 
 
Total                                                $45,810.64 
 
Expenses 2015                                $39,716.48 
 
Balance carried over to 2016           $6,094.16 
 
As submitted by Arnie G.  Treasurer 
 
Vice President Tony Viola brought attention to the fact that this was the most money ever carried over in 
GfG existence. 
 
New Business: 
 
Spring Schedule 
 
Golden Era Golf Course 
Classes begin on April 5 for North Mountain Middle School and Monte Vista Middle School  
Classes begin on April 7 for San Jacinto Valley Academy and "at-large" children 
 
Echo Hills Golf Course 
Classes begin on April 5 for Rancho Viejo Middle School and Diamond Valley Middle School 
Classes begin on April 7 for Western Science Center and "at large" children 
 
 
Intermediate Classes will re-start on April 5 also 
as submitted by President Ernie K. 
 
 
Special Projects 
 
Sal V. reports that classes for  Special Projects will resume on April 5. 
 
VP David H. reports that GfG Volunteer Dennis Chavez has taken over the Head Coaching Position at 
SJVA.  Dennis has made a request of GfG for support.  It was unanimously passed that as much help 
that GfG can give will be afforded to Dennis to help that program. Clubs, Balls, Bags, use of mats and 
GfG Volunteers as coaches also. 



 
Marty Finn Memorial Tournament 
 
The date for the MFMT is Feb. 13 at 9 am 
The entry fee for the MFMT was discussed and it was voted on that the fee will be $45.00 entry 
fee.  GfG will spend some money for a lead gift for the prizes. 
 
The meeting was closed at 6:10 pm. 
 
As submitted by acting secretary Tony Viola	


